
 August 14, 2017 
 

 

Emerald Coast Visitor’s Center to be closed Monday in observance of Labor Day. 

Fort Walton Beach, FL - The Emerald Coast Visitor’s Center, located at 1540 Miracle Strip Parkway SE on 
Okaloosa Island, will be closed on Monday, September 4.  The center will reopen on Tuesday, September 
5 for regular business hours 8AM-5PM. 

While visitors will not be able to access the lobby, information such as the Emerald Coast Visitor’s Guide 
and other helpful materials will be available in the racks located outside the building. 

The Emerald Coast Visitor’s Guide and other area information is also available on emeraldcoastfl.com. 
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